

Good Shepherd Catholic Primary & Nursery School Dunley Drive, New Addington CR0 0RG

> Tel: 01689 841771 Fax: 01689 843341

Email: office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk www.goodshepherdprimaryschool.co.uk

> Headteacher: Mrs Fernandes Deputy Headteacher: Miss Milmoe Assistant Headteacher: Ms Townsley

8th November 2017

Dear Parents,

RE:: Anti Bullying Week 13th November to 17th November 2017

This Friday, 10th November is the day to launch Anti Bullying week and will be asking you to donate £1 in return for pupils wearing blue clothes. Money raised will be sent to the charity Bullying UK. Wear blue day is in recognition of all those who have suffered from bullying or are experiencing this to come together and stand up to bullying.

As next week is a national week of 'Anti-Bullying' classes will be focusing their learning on this. On Tuesday 14th November we have arranged for Helen O'Grady Drama Academy to provide drama workshops for KS1 and KS2 and the theme will be anti-bullying.

Year 4 will be attending Whitgift School next week so their focus will be on anti bullying the following week.

We hope the children will enjoy the activities and learn a valuable lesson about anti bullying.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask me.

Kind regards

Mrs Geal PHSE Co-ordinator







